Public Notice
Special Forks City Council Meeting

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the City Council may be in
attendance at the public open house held by Washington State
Department of Transportation scheduled for Tuesday, February 28,
2017 at 4:30 p.m. at the Rainforest Arts Center, 35 N Forks Avenue.
As such, this event will constitute a Special Meeting of the City
Council. No action will be taken and the purpose of the meeting will
be to hear the status of the Elwha River Bridge and plans for
replacement.



